
Aldsworth Parish Council 

Minutes of Parish Council Meeting held May 22nd 2017 

Present 

Mr David Pegrum (Chairman) 

Mr Richard Meadows (Vice Chairman) 

Mrs Jo Jenvey 

Mr Nigel Berry 

Miss Shona McFarlane 

Miss Kate James (Parish Clerk) 

1/ Apologies  

None 

2/  Declaration of Interest 

None 

 

3/  Approval of minutes of last meeting 

Minutes of meeting held April 10th 2017 were approved and signed  

 

4/  Matters arising 

The traffic plan was omitted from the last minutes – an updated traffic plan has been released and is 

attached to these minutes 

5/  Financial 

Income – £618 precept  

Expenditure – £269 insurance  

6/  Planning 

17/01435/FUL – Proposal for air source heat pump & associated fencing at Aldstead, Aldsowrth – 

The Parish council has no objection to this. 

7/  Any other business 

7.1/ Music Festival: A map of the traffic route has been produced and shows the Lodge Park road 

being used during the event. It has been agreed that a schedule of movements will be produced to 

make villagers aware of when the road is going to be used.  



7.2/ Street lighting: David Pegrum has written to Ken Burt who is the lead in relation to the street 

lighting, he is currently not at work so no response has been received at this time.  

7.3/ Broadband: There have been a number of comments raised regarding the work being done by 

Complete Utilities while installing the Broadband Fibre Optic. Complete Utilities/Gigaclear have a 

responsibility to leave the ground they have disturbed in the condition they found it. 

If you believe any of the work is sub-standard and the ground/road/path is not left as it was before 

work started, please e mail the Parish Council. The Parish Council will collate this information and 

report it directly to Highways. 

8/  Correspondence 

None 

9/  Date of Next Meeting 

There will not be a Parish Council meeting in June. The next Parish Council meeting will be held 10th 

July 2017 at 1930 hours in the village hall.  

 


